
September 2024

Dear Families,

Welcome to a new year at Huntington Park!

As we begin a new school year, we hope you will consider being involved in the
Huntington Park School Parent Council. The nomination form has been sent home
via email. Please see the school office if you require a hard copy of the form.

School Council provides parent feedback to our staff and teachers, coordinates
support programs, organizes events like Dance-a-thons, provides services for lunch
time such as a weekly pizza day, as well as fundraising initiatives to provide special
programs and resources at the school.

In part due to your generous contributions, last year we were able to offer the Jungle
Sport physical education program for all students at Huntington Park from grades K
to 8, as well as purchasing new carpets for the primary classrooms and iPads to
support student learning. We hope you will consider volunteering to help run our
weekly pizza days or come to Parent Council meetings to learn more about what we
as council do at Huntington Park.

All volunteers must have a Police Check with Vulnerable Sector Search on file at the
office. Volunteers who have submitted their police check will also need to complete
an offence declaration form.

Our first School Council meeting is tentatively scheduled for Tuesday October 1st at
6:30pm in the School Library. If you are interested in joining as a voting member,
be sure to complete the nomination form by Friday September 27, 2024 . All
non-voting parents are always welcome to attend these meetings as well.

We wish you a happy and fulfilling year of learning and growing at Huntington Park!

Sincerely,

the Huntington Park School Council


